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Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 12:01 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Upcoming Emergency Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Cheyne Reilly 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to you requesting that the above bill be denied due to: 

1. lack of scientific data and evidence to support that we are still in the midst of a
Pandemic now that Omicron has shown to be highly infectious but less
virulent and affects the Upper Respiratory Tract with a low mortality rate unlike
previous strains which affected the Lower Respiratory tract causing a higher
mortality rate.

2. The ongoing segregation of society that these powers allow at a whim of the
Qld govt to discriminate between the Vaccinated and Unvaccinated and the
devastation to local businesses because of work and business mandates.

3. Latest release of Pfizer documents showing the long list of adverse reactions
to the vaccine in the trial phase that were purposely hidden from the world
which led to our government believing they were safe and effective and
enforcing mandates under the guise of the SOE.  It would be a criminal act
against the Qld people by our govt to enforce any vaccine mandates for work
and businesses knowing this information.   Please see below Pfizer document
(AVR's on page 8-9)

https://phmpt.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/5.3.6-postmarketing-
experience.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2tWI7DKw0cc2lj8 -
v7D6CsXhpx5JDpW w1vDwXp30Rfp5ThKpuxx EU 

5.3.6 CUMULATIVE ANALYSIS OF POST-AUTHORIZATIONADVERSE 
EVENT REPORTS OF PF-07302048 (BNT162B2)RECEIVED THROUGH 
28-FEB-2021
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BNT162b2 5.3.6 Cumulative Analysisof Post-authorization Adverse Event Reports CONFIDENTIAL Page 
5 1. INTRODUCTION Reference is made to the Request for Comments and Advice submitted 04 
February 2021 

phmpt.org 

 

4. I am fortunate enough that I have a home based business and have been able 
to work throughout the pandemic but part of my business has also suffered as 
I also do events in the community and due to mandating businesses and 
venues this discriminates against my clients and contacts because of their 
vaccination status which limits my opportunities in the local business space.   

I implore you to think carefully about your decision around extending this bill as we 
as a state and country cannot emotionally and financially keep on tolerating ongoing 
restrictions at the whim of our govt for a virus that has been downgraded to being 
similar to a bad cold.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Cheyne Reilly 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1460

Page No. 2




